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Sunday, October 8th   

     8:30 AM  Men’s Bible Study/Lounge 

   10:00 AM  Regular Worship Service                             

Combined Church School    

   Monday, October 9th Church Office Closed  

12:00 PM  AA Meeting/Upper Core 

 7:30  PM  New Life AA Meeting /Upper Core 

 Tuesday, October 10th   

 7:00 PM   WEPCO Meeting/Alcove 

Wednesday, October 11th 

 8:00 AM   Prayer Service 

 2:00 PM   Prayer Service (Facebook Live) 

 6:45 PM   New Life AA Meeting/ Upper Core 

 7:00 PM   Deacon Meeting 

 
Friday,  October 13th 

  12:00 PM   AA Meeting/Upper Core 

  8:00  PM   AA Meeting/Upper Core 

 Sunday, October 15th  

      8:45 AM    New Member Class/Lounge 

  10:00 AM    Regular Worship Service.  

               Church School 

10:15 AM   4th Gr. Bible Class/Alcove 

11:30 AM   Senior Youth Group Laser Tag 

 

Today’s Readings 

Passage One: 2 Corinthians 4:1-6 

Passage Two: Matthew 6:24-34  

 

 
 

Adult Education  

On October 29th and 

November 5th, our seminary 

intern, Nate Dove, will be 

leading an adult education  

forum is called Presbyterian 

101. This will be a great 

opportunity to learn about 

what makes up the foundation 

of Presbyterianism. If you 

have ever wondered why you 

call yourself a Presbyterian 

then consider joining Nate 

Dove at 11:15 in the lounge.  

For more information please contact: 

Nate Dove  

nathan.dove@yale.edu  

Prayers and Concerns 
Please pray for: 

Marjorie Wilkinson, John Celentano (post-

surgery) and Jane as she cares for him, Steve 

Connor, Brandon Bone, Emily Bohrer, Patrick 

Cummins, Joel Jones, Mary Kay Porter, 

following the death of her mother, Dorothy 

Albert, in PA., Linda Cannella’s sister in law 

Sandy Brown, all of our WPC alums, friends 

and family that have been affected by the 

recent natural disasters, those who lost loved 

ones or who are wounded in this week’s mass 

shooting in Vegas.  

Fall Fundraiser 

 Saturday, November 11th at 7pm 

We are in need of your help by 

making WPC ’s fundraiser as 

spectacular as it can be! We can 

not do this with out your help so 

please go to SignUp Genius for 

information on the set up dates at 

www.signupgenius.com/

go/60b0e4daaa72aa64-wpc2017 

You can also find out more information 
by emailing: 

Kristen Campbell  
kziemann@yahoo.com 

Amy Shallop  
cleverful@outlook.com 

Alison Wood  
aleeson887@gmail.com 
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Midnight Run 

Friday, October 27th 

Prep 6pm and Depart 8:00pm 

The Midnight run is a mission of hospitality 
where we serve the homeless  and poor of New 
York City. There are a number of opportunities 
to volunteer so go to SignUp Genius to help!  

Please sign up at http://www.signupgenius.com/
go/70a054ea4ab29a20-wpcmidnight2 

 

New Member Class  

A new member class will be starting soon. If you know 

anyone who is wanting to join please call Rev. Shannon 

White at 203-762-5514 ext. 101 for more information. 

Child care will be available for both classes. 

October 15th at 8:45-9:30 AM 

October 22nd at 8:30-9:30 AM 

 

Rise Against Hunger  

Rise Against Hunger (Formerly known as Stop 

Hunger Now) is coming up on October 21 from 9-

5pm! Young and not-so-young folks are welcome 

at this fun-filled, interfaith event in which we pack 

over 165,000 meals to feed hungry school children 

around the world! 

WPC has 96 spots to fill, so bring the whole family!!!  

Sign up NOW @ http://signup.com/go/mxEZhcv  

 

 

Youth News 

 Senior Youth Group 
Laser Tag 

Sunday, October 15th at 11:30  
 

 Lunch Gathering 

Sunday, October 22
nd

 at 11:30  

 

Middle School Youth Group 

Meeting 

Tuesday, October 17
th

  

At 6:00pm in the Lower Core 

Meeting 
Wednesday, October 25th  

Time: TBA 

Confirmation Class  

The next meeting will be October17 th at 3:30 pm in the 

Alcove. For more information email Julie Fowler 
Julie.fowler@wiltonpresbyterian.org  

 

4th Grade Bible Class  

There is NO class today  
 

October Classes 
15th, 22nd 

*Bibles will be presented during worship on the 29th. 

 

Children's Church News                
With Nate Taylor 

 

This week all of our classes will explore the story 
from Genesis 2. God created a person from dust 
and breathed life into the new creation. God then 
plants a beautiful garden in Eden full of every type 
of living thing and makes humankind the caretaker 
for God ’s creation. God gave the first human a job; 
do you feel like God gives you jobs to do?  How 
can your job bring glory and honor to God?  Ask 
your students what it would be like to feel their job 
is one God wants them to do, and share with them 
how your job honors God.    

 

Choir Corner     
With Al Galletly 

Today’s one anthem – “Draw Us In the Spirit ’s 
Tether” was written by Harold W. Friedell. It has 
become a church choir standard. Friedell is 
somewhat of a “local” having been born (1905) in 
Jamaica, Queens. He spent most of his life in the 
Metropolitan NYC area. He studied organ and 
composition at Julliard, and later taught there. He 
was organist and choirmaster at a number of NYC 
churches; his last post having been at St. 
Bartholomew’s on Park Avenue. He composed this 
morning ’s anthem in 1957. The following 
February, he died of a heart attack while walking 
to the train station in Hastings-on-Hudson 
following a heavy snow storm. He is buried at 
Sleepy Hollow Cemetery in Tarrytown, NY.  

Men’s Bible Study 

The men’s Bible study group started today. The 

next meeting will be Sunday, October 22nd at 

8:30am in the library. If you are interested in 

lively conversation and fellowship please stop by 

and  walk-ins are always welcome. For more 

information you can email Nate Dove at 

nathan.dove@yale.edu 


